
 

 

Immediate Release 

Tuesday, 07 November 2023 

Attention: All Media Houses 

 

COGHSTA MEC B. MAKAMU SADDENED FOLLOWING THE PASSING 

OF KGOSHI AARON MAPHOPHA  

MEC for Co-operative governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs, Mr 

Basikopo Makamu hereby sends his deepfelt condolences to the Royal Family of the late 

Kgoshi Aaron Maphopha, his relatives and the Bahlakwana ba Maphopha Traditional 

Council after Kgoshi’s passing last week. 

MEC Makamu says the provincial government, as led by Premier Chupu Stanely 

Mathabatha is deeply moved by the death of the Traditional Leader Bahlakwana ba 

Maphopha Traditional Community, especially since he belonged to a group of relatively 

young traditional leaders in Limpopo. 

The MEC has conveyed his sympathies to the Royal Family of Kgoshi Maphopha and the 

residents he led in Ngwaabe under the Sekhukhune District Municipality.  

Robala ka kgotso Kgoshi Maphopha. 
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